THIS IS An informaton PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
terrie morgan, Superintendent

DATE:
March 18th, 2020
SUBJECT:
Construction extension
ISSUE:
As the board is aware, the new LTES and East Middle projects are currently running behind.  At the last board meeting Alliance indicated they would provide reasons as to why the projects have been delayed.  In an attached document, Alliance outline three reasons for delay including, rain, KDE processing, and grouting methods.  In total, Alliance is asking for a 60 day extension for both projects.

.
FACTS:
*See Attached

Consideration:

Agree to 30 day extension at this time and further evaluate the additional 30 day request.
